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iflugh 5 Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

ENCLO2URE?, 13th April, 1921.

Dear Mr. Lavers,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 11 th
instant returning our freeboard copies of the 2.2. *GARGOYLE®
of New York and 8.8. ®VACUUM® of New York.

I regret to find that the copies were sent to
you inccmplete without the sketches showing the extent of
the bridge.

I have had this omission made good, to show the
allowed length of the bridge in the computation, and return
the rerorts herewith.

¥ith kind regards,

Yours faithfully,

A. B. Lavers, Esq.,
Board of Trade,
54, Victoria Street, S.W 1.




